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We need our concerned citizens to expose cruel and undesirable farming practices where these 
are occuring. 
There are many instances of cruelty in the farming industry. 
We should be able to expose these without being fined or taken to court as long as this does not 
involve trespass on private property. 
Ag gag laws should never be enacted and I call on the government to abandon this bill. 


